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JOURNAL EDITOR-IN-CHIEF (ASSOCIATE EDITOR) COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

1. There are duplicated abreviations along the manuscript  Page 6. Patients section. include the 

complete Word (July)  Page 6. Material and methods: first paragraph is confuse. Authors need to 

rewrite it  Page 6. Please include the anthropometric data   Page 8. Results section. the first two 

lines are the same that the authors wrote in the patients section. 

 

 

Revision has been made according to the suggestions of Journal Editor-in-Chief 

1) There are duplicated abreviations along the manuscript Page 6.  

Answer: The duplicated abreviations have been deleted along the manuscript Page 6. 

2) Patients section. include the complete Word (July) Page 6. 

Answer: We have modified it on Page 6. 

3) Material and methods: first paragraph is confuse. Authors need to rewrite it Page 6. 

Answer: We have rewritten it. 

4) Please include the anthropometric data Page 8. 

Answer: We have added the related data on Page 8. 

5) Results section. the first two lines are the same that the authors wrote in the patients 

section. 

Answer: We have deleted the same words in the Patients section. 
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